
 

 
ASTHMA COALITION 

MEETING NOTES 

 

Tuesday, February 22, 2018  •  1:30 pm  •  Conference Call Meeting 

 

Attendees:  Rebecca Russell, Yanni Gonzalez, Ben Fernandez, Julie LeFils, Melissa Wescoat 
 

 

 

o Bubble Fun Run Update 

o Yanni stated that Lois Turner and his intern continue to work on sponsorships 

o Melissa to update sponsorship letter by removing levels 

o Marketing - Yanni 

• Melissa to follow up on the logo 

• Melissa to set up Eventbrite for registration 

• Yanni to create an event flyer and Save the Date 

• Ben to send Yanni the contact information for KFUN Radio (Rock & Roll Deli) 

• Melissa to price mini-bubbles to hand out 

o Yanni stated that we can use the field and parking lots at Hamilton School to 

extend the course. 

o Yanni to request bubble machines for start & finish 

o Ben volunteered to handle the volunteer recruitment. 

o Vendors - Julie 

• Yanni to send contact info. For the Bubble Guy/Artist to Julie 

• Ben to contact Sweet Palate Bakery for donations 

• Julie to locate a bounce house (possibly First 5) 

o Ben suggested having a kid’s craft such as a bracelet that kids put beads on.  They 

earn 1 bead each time they complete the course within 30 minutes. 

• Volunteers needed stationed around the track to hand out beads 

• Ben to contact the Girl Scouts to help 

• Melissa to price lanyards, bracelets, beads 

 

Next Meeting March 6th at 1:30pm 

Health Dept. Winkler Room 


